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STRATFORD CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMEMBCHS OF
THE WESTERN 

ONTARIO 
UNITED BOARDS STRATFORD, ONTARIO

TRADE Telephone 398 Sept. 25, 1922.

The Secretary,

McGill University,

MONTREAL, Que.

Dear Sir :-
I have to-day addressed a letter to General 

Sir Arthur Currie, and I am writing you to enquire 
whether he is at present in Montreal. I noticed in 
the press a week ago that he was in Vancouver.

Will you please be good enough to see that 
letter reaches him at the earliest opportunity and 
advise me if he is in the city.

Thanking you, I remain

Yours very sincerely,

Pi

/V-

awd/mm Seeretary-Manager.


